
March 16, 2022 Eisenhower Middle School  

PTO Meeting Minutes 

 In Attendance: 

PTO Vice President – Heather O’Brian 

PTO Treasurer – Dawn Schepisi 

PTO Secretary - Nicole Watson 

 Principal – Mr. Paul Gallagher 

Step Up Chair - Michelle Stein 

 

 Principal’s Report: 

• March 31st is the debut of Frozen Jr. There will be in person sales for students during 
lunch and also a preview day. 

• March 30th ESL will be hosting a parent’s night. Different services will be discussed and 
outlets for help such as the public library and social services. 

• EMS has been awarded Schools to Watch. We are one of 14 in New Jersey. It opens up 
opportunity to interact and visit with other awarded schools and learn from each other. 

PTO:  

• Reviewed design of 8th grade lawn signs 

• Step-Up Dance details were discussed. 

• Discussed purchasing water bottles for student spotlight.  

• Agreed to purchase agenda books again for next year.  

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

  April 20th  May 18th   June 8th 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 


